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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering 
a historic $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment in 
growing communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

The upgrade at Dapto High School will provide a new Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) to provide a 
shade structure to students, staff and the local community. 

Progress summary 

Planning and site investigations are continuing to understand the requirements for the Dapto High 
School upgrade. In February 2024, the project team met with Wollongong City Council to discuss 
planning pathways for the upgrade to address flood constraints on site.  

Next steps 

▪ finalise concept design
▪ finalise Development Application (DA) and lodge with Wollongong City Council
▪ tender for construction contract.

We will continue to keep the community updated as the project progresses. For all updates 
regarding the Dapto High School upgrade, please visit the School Infrastructure NSW website: 
https://edu.nsw.link/DaptoHS_Upgrade 

If you have any queries regarding the project, please contact us on the details below. 
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